
 
 
 
 
 

Note on the currently applicable COVID-19 regulations on access to the 
Extraordinary General Meeting 2022 

 
 
 
With the Second Ordinance on Basic Measures to protect the Population from Infections with the 
SARS-CoV-2 Coronavirus of the State of Berlin, as amended on November 15, 2022, the legal 
requirements for the containment of the Corona pandemic were updated. Accordingly, no 
restrictions on the number of people or special access requirements currently apply to events in the 
cultural, sports or leisure sectors. 
 
For the Extraordinary General Meeting on December 16, 2022, this means that access to the event 
is not restricted by infection control measures. 
 
For your own protection, we recommend that you wear a medical mask, especially in areas where 
the indoor distance of 1.5 meters cannot be maintained. 
 
Volkswagen AG will issue masks to participants of the event for this purpose. 
 
 
Wolfsburg, December 2022 
 

https://www.berlin.de/corona/en/measures/directive/

